
 
 

Hello Lowell Families,  

If you have ever wanted to volunteer with the Lowell School District, now is your time! It 
gives you the opportunity to stay involved in the classrooms, athletics, and the lives of 
your students. If you want to volunteer, contact the Lundy Office at 541.937.2105 or the 
Jr/Sr High Office at 541.937.2124. There are also opportunities to volunteer during 
sporting events at the concessions stand, assisting coaching, holding flags, or checking 
lines. If you are interested in volunteering for athletics, email the Athletic Director at 
mgarciacash@lowell.k12.or.us.  

The days are getting shorter, the weather is changing, and our bus drivers are taking 
extra precautions in getting our students home safely. What we also need is help from 
those in the community. Please look out for the flashing red lights on our buses that 
indicate that all traffic, both in front of and behind the bus, need to stop. With the rain 
and dreary weather, it is difficult to see the kids as they cross the road and following 
these laws will help ensure our kids get to and from school safely. Be alert as kids wait on 
the sides of the road for their buses. Remind students who ride the bus to and from 
school as well as to and from athletic events, they need to keep the lights and flashes 
on their phones from distracting the drivers and stay in their seats while maintaining 
quiet conversations. Our goal is always keeping our students safe and with your help, 
we can meet that goal. 

For students interested in or are applying to college this year, FAFSA (Free Application 
for Federal Student Aid) opens on October 1. Ms. Cardwell and Ms. Day are available 
to support students and families applying. 

Next week is Homecoming week at Lowell Jr/Sr High School! Student themes for the 
week are: 

• Monday: Pajama Day 
• Tuesday: Stranger Things/80s  
• Wednesday: Country vs. Country Club 
• Thursday: Lowell Pride 

The week will round out with the Lowell vs. Monroe game at home at 7:00pm. 
Homecoming dance to follow. 

Next Friday, October 7, is mandated, Statewide, in-service day for staff. There will be no 
school on that day.  

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind. 
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